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 Robin Derrick OBJ2014/7951/P 04/02/2015  01:30:21 I own and live in the property next door to the application and I

recommend not granting this application on the following grounds

1) OVERLOOKING

While my property is not shown on the application plans 

the proposed roof extension would overlook my house and give a clear view into my bedroom.

2) SAFETY

The fire escape which the application proposes to clad is also the fire escape of my building and not in 

sole ownership of the applicant and the cladding as proposed would make it impossible for me or my 

family to use the fire escape.

3) LOSS OF LIGHT

There is a narrow passage between the two buildings where I have windows and cladding the escape 

will reduce considerably the amount of light to the back of my house.

4) RIGHT OF WAY

The proposed cladding to the fire escape stands on land over which I have a right of way – and 

contravenes that right of way by restricting my access to the escape LAND REGISTRY NGL343277 

17/11/78

5) ACCESS

This application implies change of use of the building to residential and at present access is limited to 

either end of the building. At the south end, and the most popular entrance access is across my 

property, via a set of gates owned by me. This entrance is simply not adequate for the traffic this 

change of use implies without severe disruption to me and my family.

I am submitting documentation to support this object by email

Robin Derrick

1 Perren Street
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